
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

B. Schory requested the following records: “Dr. Mutchler's contract was updated at the Oct. 15 

meeting … consider this to be a FOIA for what was updated, changed from the previous 

contract. I was there when the board voted, but there was no updated contract to pass out at the 

time.” 

This FOIA request was received Oct. 28, 2019, and responded to on Oct. 30, 2019. It took one 

District employee a total of 35 minutes ($22.12) to respond to this FOIA request.  


